BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD
BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of December 19, 1957
Three members present. W. Bates

H. Guerin
F. Gladu

Water Commissioner Mr., Wilrose Dalpe and Mr., Bruno Santini
attended to discuss the wdAter service advisable for use in
such a trailer camp. (Master meter recommended)

Also discussed subdivision not approved by our board and serviced
by Water Dept. including Mr. Padula's plan and Robert St.

Motion to report to Town Accountant our inventory as of Deec. 21, 1957

Agreed to pay Woonsocket Typewriter Co. $ 74.95 for map cabinet
and Mason & Preston $.60 for office supplies.

This leaves a balance of $.88 in the tr=asury.

Four plans taken in by Schofield Engineers., Such plans did not
require approval of board. 3igned by members present,

Master Meter installed at Packard Mills. Cost $1,380,00 and paid

by Water Dept. Water Commisioner feels that the cost for s master
meter for trailer camp should bz paid by trailer camp owner,

Ad journed at 10:30 P,M,
until January 7, 1958

Ferdinané Gladu ZQJIV””‘“TL ZI

Clerk Chairman



